2. PETITIONS

A petition was tabled from the Lower Queenspark Drive Neighbourhood Support Group concerning
installing safety measures at the bend of Rothesay Road and Queenspark Drive.

The petition contains 12 signatures in total. The prayer of the petition follows:

“We, the undersigned, would request the Christchurch City Council urgently investigate and put in
place safety measures at the bend of Rothesay Road and Queenspark Drive.”

The Board decided that the petition and residents’ comments be referred to the Transport and
Greenspace Unit for consideration and report back to the Board by 1 November 2006.
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Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


